DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, DERABIS COLLEGE
DERABISIH, KENDRAPARA
Letter No22/EPN /2y Date 0 2° 01:2024
Notice

All the students are hereby informed that the Dept. of Education is going to celebrate ‘Ganesh

Puja’ on Saturday i.e., on 7" September 2024 from 10.A.M onwards in the department.

So, all the students are invited to join the celebration and seek blessings of Lord Ganesha.

Thanking You
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